
 

 

October has been missions month here at Iglesia Bautista Calvario.  One of the 
Scriptures that especially encouraged me was Matthew 28:20 where the Bible says, 
“…and, lo, I am with you alway…” Isn’t it comforting to know that Jesus 
accompanies us and gives us the strength, wisdom, and power to do His work?  
Thank God that He is with us as we do our part in taking the Gospel to the world! 

Mission Conference 
World missions is the very heart of 
God.  Our hearts were stirred this 
m o n t h a s w e h e a r d f r o m 4 
missionaries who are taking the 
Gospel to different parts of Peru and 
South America.  O, how we desire to 
see the Lord stir the hearts of our 
church people as well as our own to 
do more for World Missions!  We 
hope to support more missionaries 
as a church in this coming year. 
Please pray that the Lord would give 
u s a g r e a t F a i t h P r o m i s e 
commitment. 

Discipleship 

It has been a blessing to continue 
teaching the Bible to new believers.  
Please pray that these folks would 
purpose in their hearts to be 
obedient to the Lord.  What an 

encouragement to 
see people excited 
about learning 

more and beginning 
to serve the Lord! 

Salvation Decisions 

We rejoice that a young lady 
who has attended the church for 
several years was recently saved.  
Also a lady named Yovana, who has 
recently been diagnosed with 
cancer, put her faith in Christ, along 
with 2 of her friends. 

We are thankful to serve in a country 
where we are free to preach the 
Gospel, and ask that you pray for 
Peru and its surrounding countries, 
as there has been much political 
unrest in recent days.  In January, 
there will be elections here to 
appoint a good number of new 
leaders, with a presidential election 
the following year.  We know that 
God is in control of all these things 
and pray for His will to be done. 
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We so appreciate your prayers for our family! 

Yours for souls,  
Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Upcoming Plans… 
Please pray for our family 
as we travel back to the 
United States on 
December 9 for a 
6-month furlough. Please 
pray also that God would 
provide a vehicle to use 
during that time, and that 
He would give us safety 
in travel.  

Meanwhile, the church 
here in Peru will be 
entering into a busy 
ministry time with 
different Christmas 
outreaches and summer 
activities (teen camp, 
VBS, etc.).  Please pray 
for strength, faithfulness, 
and spiritual growth for 
our people during this 
time. 
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